## RECEIVED 1 1 OCT 2021



Chad Northcott
Chairman
East Lancashire Masonic Charity – Grant Making Committee
Hewlett Court
Newcombe Road
Holcombe Brook
Bury, BL0 9XJ

11 October 2021

## Dear Chad,

I am writing to thank you for choosing to support the work of the Tall Ships Youth Trust by making a generous grant of £3,000. I am delighted to report that this has been safely received.

This is hugely appreciated and will enable us to offer life-changing voyages to more disadvantaged young people from East Lancashire. I am so grateful - without your grant, these young people simply would not be given the opportunity.

Please retain this letter as our official receipt and we look forward to sending you a report as soon as the grant has been utilised.

We will also keep Gerry Russell and Rachel Cookson informed of any PR created.

Thank you once again, from all of us here at the Tall Ships Youth Trust, and on behalf of all the young people you are helping.

Yours sincerely,



Paul Taylor Finance Director

## **Tall Ships Youth Trust Official Receipt**

Amount:

£3.000

Amount in Words:

Three Thousand Pounds

Received From:

East Lancashire Masonic Charity

Date Received:

8 October 2021

A subsidary of Tall Ships Youth Trust